
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
       

       NEWSLETTER 

       16th September 2022 

 

 IMPORTANT DATES 

September  

12th— Bank holiday School closed for Queens Funeral 

26th  - Year 3 trip to Stonehenge  

October  

13th—Flu sprays 

21st—Training day 2—School closed 

24th—28th—Half term 

31st—Individual School photos 

November  

1st  - Book fair  

      Week 1 for school lunches next week 

Christian value of our 
fortnight 

 

This week children have been thinking of the 

value of “Friendship ”.  The children have 

been thinking about the skills we need to 

make friends and how to fix problems in 

friendships.                                                                                                                 

 

We sent out some information via ParentMail and 

Facebook about parent courses. The first one 

starts Tuesday 20th September 9:30am, it’ll be 

about an hour long and will help you understand 

your child’s feelings and worries, It’s free to attend 

if you are interested then please come along or 

take a look at our other courses.  

 

  

Today is National Teaching Assistant and LSA day, We are 

blessed to have such wonderful TA’s and LSA’s  here at 

Hope School. 

Thank you for all your hard work and effort you put into 

our children everyday.   

#NationalTeachingAssistantsDay 

This week’s Lovely Hat    

winners 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

The school will be closed Monday 19th    

September as this is a bank holiday for the 

Queens Funeral, We will re-open on Tuesday 

20th. 

Innovators Tiwatope 

Discoverers Alex 

Green Adv Hadil 

Blue Adv Malachi 

Explorers Casey 

Pioneers Ruby 



SAFEGUARDING CORNER 

We just wanted to make sure that you knew about the 

Sure Start Family Hubs that are based in all parts of the 

city.  They provide an excellent service of free activities 

for families both inside and outside along with sup-

port, advice and workshops.  Their contact details are 

below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are now back in the swing of things after a week of 

being back, Please can you check your child’s Class Dojo 

and your child’s book bag/backpack for homework or 

reading, it is important that you spend 10 mins a day 

reading with your child and 10/30 mins for other home-

work this will help your child to excel in school and im-

prove their learning. 

 

School Attendance Matters!  

 

Week Beginning 5th September 2022 

 

Trailblazers                     96.9%   

Innovators                        100% 

Discoverers                      92.5% 

Blue Adventurers           97.9% 

Green Adventurers        95.9% 

Explorers                          92.9% 

Pioneers                            94.0% 

 

Whole School          95.6%  

  

Well Done INNOVATORS 

       Lateness    

Week Beginning 5th September 2022  

Trailblazers       1child late 

Innovators                      2 children late  

Discoverers                    1 child late 

Blue Adventurers          2 children late 

Green Adventurers      2 children late 

Explorers                        2 children late 

Pioneers                          3 children late 

 

Last week there were 19 instances of lateness by  13 

children and 6 hours and 15 minutes of learning time 

were lost due to lateness.     

learning time were lost due to lateness.     

 
 

 

 

Please remember that you must inform us if your child is unwell and is unable to attend school.   Please contact 

us before 9:15am. You can phone us 023 80 385122, use the ParentMail app or email us at  

southampton@hopecommunityschool.org 

  Please remember good attendance and punctuality are really important! 
 

Hope Community School 
Central Hall, St Mary Street, Southampton, SO14 1NF 
Principal: Mr Steve Wright   
Tel: 02380 385122   E: Southampton@hopecommunityschool.org        w: www.hopecommunityschool.org 
 


